






November 1, 2017 

Dear Fiddlesticks Pipers, 

On behalf of our charities, I wish to thank you for your past support of The Bobby Nichols - Fiddlesticks 
Charity Foundation. This email officially kicks off our 16th season of coming together as a community to 
assist abused and at risk children in Southwest Florida! 
 
Hurricane Irma has adversely affected Southwest Florida and the entire state. According to the World 
Health Organization, there is an increase in child abuse after a natural disaster for many unfortunate 
reasons. Therefore, your continued generosity as a Fiddlesticks Piper is vitally important and very much 
appreciated. 
 
Please know that 100% of your annual Piper dues are designated to the named charities. Last season we 
had a total of 636 Piper members from 358 Fiddlesticks homes. This generated $81,750 in dues revenue 
which was an all-time high! Your Piper dues may now be renewed in one of two ways. Simply click this 
link www.nicholscup.org/donate to be directed to our secure website. Or, if you prefer to submit a 
check to the clubhouse, please complete the form which is  attached to this email. 
 
You will also be receiving a letter from me next week. The 2017 – 2018 golf cart decal will be included. 
Please display it proudly on the lower passenger side of your cart windshield per the Club’s rules and 
regulations. We definitely heard feedback that this item sparked conversation about the Foundation 
and, in particular, what it means to become a Piper.  
 
Thanks again for your generous support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bobby Nichols 
Chairman Emeritus 
 
 

http://www.nicholscup.org/donate


MONDAY 
Lunch/Dinner     All pro names not in leaflet 
Pace of play      No assigned seating 
TV reporter coverage    Pro exhibition not promoted 
Golf cart staging area    No silverware on table in advance 
Travis award presentation   No advance invoice for golf registr. 
Raffle  drawing/Sandy’s energy   No silver tee for 70+ men on LM 
Nichols grandson for raffle drawing  Trophies need to be changed 
Weather       
 
 
 
 



Band       No recognition of tennis winners 
No complaints about lack of free drinks Tip bowls at bar 
Assigned seating on TV    People did not understand vodka bar 
Wine/champagne at entrance   Earl tribute – Sunday instead? 
Classy feeling     Johnny did too many items/too long 
Impromptu lowering of silent minimums Too many walk-ins 
$36++ a good price    Tables by front wall couldn’t see well 
Silent auction results 
Quality of silent items 
Gesture year 2 better received 
Special Needs 
Having Johnny Bench there 
Started on time 
Auction booklet/numbers on back 
Pre-set program/auction booklets at table 
No name tags 
Tables decorated beautifully 
  
SUNDAY        
Dinner served timely    Live auction too long/too many items 
Mike L energy     Impromptu live auction items 
Assigned seating on TV    Not as many bidding wars 
Quick commentary from charities  Tom Arington unable to make 
Food/service     Can’t depend on 5 bidders for success 
New Piper attendees     Energy high until live auction 
40 & 50 year old members in event  Some live trips losing appeal 
Johnny Bench & Scott Robertson  Some teams not seated together 
Henry Gross singing two songs   Tables by front wall couldn’t see well 
Tables decorated beautifully   Table drink service 
Pre-set program/auction booklets at table No advance viewing of live items 
No name tags     No National Anthem 
Auction booklet/numbers on back  
Achieved transition from Earl to Mike  
Heather Holland commentary 
 


